
                                                 

 

Newport Junior School PTA 

To celebrate a great half term, we will be having a MOVIE AFTERNOON! 

On Friday 27th of October, your children are welcome to come to school in Mufti. 

After lunch, the children will be watching a movie in class with a snack! 

We want the children to be comfortable while watching their chosen movie so we would 

be happy for them to bring in a small blanket or cushion with them on the day. School 

staff will move the tables so they can find a space to stretch out on the carpet       

The snack provided will be a selection of biscuits/cookies. If your child has dietary 

requirements, we are happy to provide a suitable snack but if you prefer, you are 

welcome to send them with an extra snack of your choice.  

Just let us know either via the PTA Facebook page or by email to 

rachel.crompton1@taw.org.uk or fiona.yates@taw.org.uk  

We ask for a suggested donation of £2. (£1 for mufti and £1 for the snacks.) 

This will help us raise much needed funds! 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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